
How we listened

All affected residents and 
leaseholders were contacted 
via email, post, and text - to 
ensure that all properties had the 
opportunity to provide their opinion

RESIDENT INSIGHT 
Vauxhall Street 
Block Colours

PCH will be undertaking planned maintenance to the exterior of the blocks 
at Vauxhall Street, and PCH want to give reisdents choice of what colour 
the new block will be as part of the works. PCH believe that giving residents 
choices when it comes to the look of their property helps with ownership of 
where they live. Residents were given a palette of 12 colours to choose from.

What you said

30% of those consulted responded 
with their choices of colours 
offered. Residents favoured 4 
colours from the 12 offered from 
the colour palette provided, with 
several others selected in the 
minority.

What we will be 
doing

PCH will be providing the 
appointed contractor with the 
choices made by residents.

RESIDENT INSIGHT | Vauxhall Street Block Colours

You said: that you favoured 4 of the 12 colours offered, 
to be chosen as the primary colour for the Vauxhall Street 
blocks when planned maintenance takes place.

We did: Ensure that these are the colours used by the 
contractor when undertaking the aforementioned planned 
maintenance. This is scheduled to take place between 
September and December 2025.

You said, we did

Resident profile

Male 3

Female 8

PNTS 1

Other 0

Under 16 0

16 - 24 1

25 - 34 2

35 - 44 1

45 - 54 4

55 - 64 2

65 - 74 1

75 - 84 1

85 + 0

PNTS 0

Tenant 7

Leaseholder 4

Shared Owner 0

Old Persons Accomodation 0

Housing with Support 1

Other 0
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